——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Re: Spray Foam Invoice

From: Cheryle Joslyn <cheryle joslyn@yahoo.com>
Date: Tue, November 16, 2021 6:00 pm

To: mitrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com

Thank you, Mike. We are so thankful for today! Rick deserves a huge thank you for directing our thinking towards perimeter granite insulation instead of just under the
bathroom floor. Very smart advice! Believe it or not, we noticed a huge difference already. The bathroom and kitchenette were actually too hot on the settings that we had
the electric heaters set on so the water lines would be ok, so had to adjust them before locking up tonight.
I think we are going to be very satisfied. Aaron is our hero and such a great person to deal with. Thank you for this professional and competent service! After seeing what
this process involves I have a new appreciation for the worly/job involved and understand how difficult it has been for you folks to meet everyone’s requests (scheduling);
vou have been very patient with us. Thank you, sincerely and best wishes for the remainder of this season. Our treasurer will be sending the remittance tomorrow. Thank
you again!

Cheryle Joslyn {Whitefield Library Association V. President)



